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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

April 20, 1983 

Dear Joshua and Vicki: 

Thank you for your note. I enjoyed meeting 
with you during your trip to Washington, 
D.C. 

I am appreciative of and enthusiastic about 
your growing interest and support of the 
President's drug abuse program. Your 
efforts in Alaska are making a difference. 

Please continue the good work, and keep in 
touch. Best regards. 

Sincerely, 

~ .-<9 
Carlto~rner, Ph.D. 

Special Assistant to the President 

Mr. and Mrs. Joshua c. Lewis 
Alaska Council on Prevention 
of Alcohol and Drug Abuse, Inc. 

7521 Old Seward Highway 
Suite A 
Anchorage, Alaska 99502 
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ALASKA COUNCIL ON PREVENTION OF ALCOHOL AND DRUG ABUSE, INC. 

April 7, 1983 

Dr. · Carlton Turner 
The \~hite House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Dr. Turner: 

Thank you again for taking time to ~ee us during our February trip to 
Washington. The national drug abuse prevention effort you are spearheading 
is exceptional. 

Subsequent to our meeting ·we_ have become involved in the development of 
"The Chemical People" project. We look forward to Alaska's involvement 
in this worthwhile endeavor. 

If your schedule brings you to Alaska be sure to contact us. Consider 
our offer for a salmon fishing trip as an open invitation. 

Respectfully, 

ua C. L 

tkk~Ja_g 
Vicki Becwar-Lewis 

JAS 
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